
Copley-Fairlawn Bus Information 

 

 

Transportation Supervisor for School District: 

Deanna Sutherland 

330-664-4820 

 

Bus routes are set by Copley-Fairlawn in early to mid August.  You will receive a letter from the 

school district with both your am and pm bus number and pick up / drop off location. 

Only the am pick up time will be indicated in the letter.  

 

Parents of new students must contact the Copley-Fairlawn Transportation Department 

to request that their child be added to a route. 

 

A small number of am and pm routes require a transfer to a different bus 

at a Copley-Fairlawn school. 

If you have a question about your route, please contact the Copley-Fairlawn 

Transportation Department. 

 

If you are considering having your kindergarten child ride a bus, it is important that he or she 

begin doing so from the very beginning.  If you need to deviate from your child’s normal 

dismissal routine at any time throughout the year, please notify his or her teacher. 


